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Year 2 Homework and Spellings  
 

12th January 2024 

  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Happy New Year 

 

We hope it has been a positive start to the year so far. The children have been happy to 

be back at school and they have all settled in very well.  

 

Changes have been made to the weekly homework and spellings that we will be sending 

out this term. The spellings will reflect key words that children in Year 2 should know by the 

end of the year. We will be selecting four of these words, referred to as common 

exception words which children need to read by sight but also know the spellings of the 

word. The remaining words have been selected through all of the key subjects that 

children will be accessing to ensure that they know how to read and write the word but 

also have a solid understanding and meaning of the word. The changes have been 

made to make it more relevant to children’s learning and how it can be applied so they 
are getting the best practice. 

 

The Maths and English homework will remain the same and we often create them based 

on the weekly learning as a recap of learning that has already taken place that week, 

so it is familiar to the children to enable them to complete it.  

 

Please ensure the children are completing the homework and spelling practice as this 

continues to support the children to become more confident learners in school. Any 

questions, please feel free to talk to your class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Year 2 team 


